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16 November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support in driving the value of 
positive attendance.  In the lead up to the end of the first term we are offering all students in Year 
10 the opportunity to be entered into a prize draw. 
 
Year 10 students who attend every single day from Monday 20 November to Friday 
22 December, (24 school days) will qualify for the draw.  There will be 5 prizes for students and 
4 prizes for parents/carers.  The student prizes will be in the form of vouchers.  The parent/carer 
prizes will be local supermarket vouchers.  
 
All that is needed is 100% attendance for the next 4 weeks! 
 
Good luck and thank you for you continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Hill 
Assistant Headteacher 
Inclusion, Behaviour and Attitudes.  
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